Dustin Bell

From: Suzelle Naik <suzelle@enviropro.co.za>

Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 8:17 AM

Cc: Dustin Bell; Chevy Smith

Subject: DC22/0012/2018: Extension of the Bombay Road within the Msunduzi Local

Municipality

Dear All

Please click on the below link to review the Draft Basic Assessment Report for the proposed Extension of the Bombay Road.

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/twuhxx999edzhs6/AAA1b8GFH6AzEoy2CMcB2z9wa?dl=0

If you have any difficulty accessing the information, please let me know at your earliest convenience. A copy of the report is also available at the community library along Bombay Road.

Please note that there is a legislated **30 day period** to provide comments on the report. The comment period ends on **7**th **JUNE 2018**. Please send all comments to this address or let me know if you do not have any comments in writing.

Confirmation of receipt of this email would be greatly appreciated.



SUZELLE NAIK

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANT & PROJECT ADMINISTRATOR

C: 083 443 1101 T: 031 765 2942 F: 086 549 0342

E: suzelle@enviropro.co.za

www.enviropro.co.za

IN ASSOCIATION WITH INKANYEZI YETHU

EnviroPro Environmental Consulting (Pty) Ltd 2017/477958/07 I Directors: J Oberholzer, I. Jourdan Shareholders: J. Oberholzer, I. Jourdan & Inkanyezi Yethu I Vat No.: 4320256334 I BEE Level 2